
Welcome to Robins and Sparrows Autumn 21

8th September Robins

15th September Sparrows

22nd September Robins

29th September Sparrows

6th October Robins

13th October Sparrows

20th October Robins

Half Term

3rd November Sparrows

10th November Robins

17th November Sparrows

24th November Robins

1st December Sparrows

8th December Robins

15th December Sparrows

Forest Timetable
Robins
Mrs Downing – Robins teacher  
Mrs Davies - (Thurs am) 
Mrs Dogan – TA
Mr Cook – TA
Mrs Whitten – Forest School Teacher

Sparrows
Mrs Graham & Mr McKnight – Teachers
Mrs Drew-Cull - TA
Mrs Whitten – Forest School Teacher

What do I need to bring to school everyday?
A water bottle
A raincoat
A bookbag on given days (TBC) 
Please keep toys and precious items at home, we 
have plenty of fun things in the classroom.

What about the wet and cold weather for Forest School?
Forest School will run every Wednesday afternoon through the year as we want to 
experience the different seasons and weather that our climate has to offer!  Please ensure 
that all children have wellies in school (which you can leave outside the classrooms) and 
suitable, warm clothes for Forest School.  Please can the children come to school dressed in 
their forest clothes, with their waterproofs and wellies either in a bag or left on the welly 
rack outside the classrooms.
 
Robins and Sparrows will be attending the forest on alternate weeks – please see the dates 
opposite. Collection at the end of the day will be from the Forest.

P.E.
P.E. will be every Tuesday and Thursday unless 
they have forest school that week in which case 
P.E. will be on a Thursday. Children will need to 
come to school dressed in their P.E kit. Some 
sessions will be outside so please make sure your 
child has a school jumper or cardigan.
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R.E.

This term our key questions will be 

“What do Christians believe God is 

like?” and “Who do Christians say 

made the world?”

History

We’ll be looking at local Scientist 

legend Mary Anning and her 

amazing fossil discoveries this 

half term as well as learning 

about Guy Fawkes and the 

gunpowder plot!

Science

We will be looking at animals including humans. 

Classification of animals. Looking at carnivores, 

herbivores and omnivores.

English

Our key text to begin this 

half term is We’re Going on 

a Bear Hunt. 

We’ll be immersing 

ourselves in the story and 

learning key phrases by 

heart before innovating 

our own versions in our 

writing.

Maths

This term we are focusing on place value within the numbers 

0 - 20, addition and subtraction within 0-10 and exploring 2d 

and 3d shapes. 

Geography

We’ll be looking at our local area, discovering 

more about Cranbrook, Devon the UK and our 

place in the world.


